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Ceremony Participation Plans Questionnaire 

 

Dear Graduates/Parents/Guardians of Graduates: 

In order to ensure seating for all graduates and their families, we need to know if you are interested 

in participating in Grand River Academy’s Graduation Ceremony on May 20, 2021.  

 

Please fill out and email/return this form back to the Grand River Main Office - 

Becky.Wyatt@d51schools.org by Friday, April 16, 2021.   

 

Name of Graduate: ____________________________________________________________________ 

 

Please mark one of the following: 

 

____________ Yes, I will be participating in Grand River’s graduation ceremony 

 

____________ Number of anticipated guests attending the ceremony 

 

 

____________No, I am not interested in participating in the ceremony. 

 Instead, I will celebrate this milestone by….  
__________________________________________________________________________________________________________________

__________________________________________________________________________________________________________________

_______________________________________________________________________________________     

 If you have any questions about this year’s ceremony, senior slide show, or the ordering of Caps 

and Gowns, please let me know! 

   

We look forward to Celebrating with you! 

HS Staff 
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